
  

I’m a rental property owner and  landlord in Lane County, and I urge you to oppose HB 
2004-A!   
 
I have been in the rental business in Lane County and in three states for over 20 years, 
and this is not justice to someone like myself who provides good, fair and appropriate 
housing.  It will not change problematic landlord tenancies the way it is either. 
 
Parts of this law is damaging to us as owners who follow the law, respect their tenants 
and strive to provide good housing.  This in turn hurts the tenant, so is a negative for 
both parties. 
 
Please oppose HB 2004-A! 
 
Owner/Lane County Oregon 
 


